
PSW are excited to announce the relocation of our Mount Waverley retail outlet to
342-350 Springvale Road, Glen Waverley VIC 3150, which will officially open for trade on 
Friday April 30th, 2021, with minimal disruption to trade.

Our current location will close on Saturday April 24th, 2021. 

The new outlet will offer a current, spacious, state-of-the-art experience for our customers, 
with some fantastic improvements and is one we trust they will embrace. This will extend our 
customers the following benefits:

• Large car parking facilities
• Dedicated VIP ‘Click & Collect’ Service
• ‘One on One’ personalised service for precise uniform fitting and advice
• Fresh, well presented and packaged product
• Express checkout queues to reduce waiting times during busy periods

Customer service and product knowledge are two of our main strengths in ensuring we 
provide outstanding value, service and quality. The modern style shopping experience will 
further extend those strengths and assist our customer in getting exactly what they require 
in one visit.

We look forward, as always, to serving you as only PSW can!

If you have any queries please contact our Customer Service Department on
1800 337 396 or at customerservicedesk@psw.com.au

Kind Regards,

Steve Ciuffini
General Manager - Sales & Marketing
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